Central Park: The culinary
program at Clark College
recently received a $1,000 grant
from the Wine and Food Society
of Clark County. The funds will
help pay for students to enroll in
Clark’s culinary programs during
the summer term, allowing the
students to complete the pro-
gram sooner and enter the work
force earlier. “Often, students

do not receive financial aid for
summer term if they are attend-
ing the other three quarters.
This places a financial burden
on those who would otherwise
like to attend during the summer
term,” said Shirley Schwarts,
special projects manager for
Clark College Foundation.



